RE: OIA response

O Office of the GS&CE-External <OfficeoftheGSCE@stats.govt.nz>
To: @ Wendy McGuinness; Cc: NN BN B

Téna koe Wendy

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your email to Stats NZ, which was received on 22 April 2025.

We will endeavour to respond to you as soon as reasonably practicable. You can expect a response no later than 21 May 2025.

If you have any follow-up queries, please feel free to contact me at this email address.
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